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I think this bill which is trying to outlaw the vote by mail is an attempt by the trump 

administration to suppress the vote . Voting at a polling or voting booth requires 

transportation, time , money and mobility. I am a caregiver by trade and I work for 

mostly disabled people who would have a much greater difficulty with this 

requirement as well as myself. This bill is trying to suppress the voting public in 

general and is anti democratic as well. I voted in Oregon before we had vote by mail 

and it was definitely more difficult. I urge you to preserve our democracy and 

maintain our current system of voting. 


